OF \b-5F6

From: Greg Castell [mailto:gregscastell@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 9:26 AM

To: Howland, Debra

Subject: Support of Solar and Net Metering

Hi Debra,

I live in Plainfield NH and wanted to express that net metering benefits all electric customers and helps to
preserve our New Hampshire way of life — while keeping us moving forward into a healthy, clean energy future.
It helps us avoid dirty energy projects and scarring transmission lines, and empowers families to take control of
their energy — and climate — futures.

With all the changes in our world, we should step forward not backward and keep solar as a key source of
energy which is encouraged by the communities and the state of NH.

Thanks for listening to the voice of the people.

Greg Castell

Plainfield NH Resident, father, husband and concerned community member



